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Title: ALLANDALE STATION AND RAIL LANDS

Paul Ecker addressed City Council to provide an open delegation concerning restoring vision to
Allandale Station and the rail lands.  He noted that he feels the required setbacks for building
structures from the rail lines should be reduced in order to improve the design of the future
development on the rail lands.  Mr. Ecker outlined his position with respect to the redevelopment of
the Allandale Station lands.  He provided information from his discussions with representatives of
Metrolinx concerning alternative designs for transit terminals/GO stations and requested that City
Council re-consider his suggestion of a 14 foot setback from the rail line.
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ALLANDALE STATION AND RAIL LANDS

Paul Ecker addressed City Council to provide an open delegation concerning restoring vision to Allandale
Station and the rail lands. He noted that he feels the required setbacks for building structures from the rail
lines should be reduced in order to improve the design of the future development on the rail lands. Mr. Ecker
outlined his position with respect to the redevelopment of the Allandale Station lands. He provided information
from his discussions with representatives of Metrolinx concerning alternative designs for transit terminals/GO
stations and requested that City Council re-consider his suggestion of a 14 foot setback from the rail line.
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